
           

CHILD SEXUAL ABUSE AGAINST MARATHON RACE 

           On 09.01.2020, the World Vision organization, entitled Child Sexual Abuse, prepared 

for a mini marathon race. About 100 of our B.Ed., students participated in the campaign 

against child abuse and participated in the marathon race. 


